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JANUARY 2021 

HONEYBEE BUZZ 

MEETING 

Tuesday, Jan 5th       

 6:30 p.m. at Mandarin 

Presbyterian Church 

West Campus located at: 

11844 Mandarin Rd, 

Jacksonville, FL 32223 

**************************

*
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Officers 
 

President: Jeanie Jacobson 

Vice-president: Beth Porker 

Secretary: Trini Bowen 

Treasurer: Anne Morgan 

 

 

The website for Honeybees  

http://honeybeequilters.org 

Jennifer Worrell     Jan 10 
Maureen Reiter  Jan 17 
 

Happy New Year!!!  I can't believe it's here.  One-minute time was 
dragging and the next, here we are --- 2021 in all its glory.  I know 
that 2020 was focused on COVID, but I am hoping we can focus on 
something else more fun this year.   
There are quite a few new programs in store for everyone, plus a 
retreat or two.  I want to thank everyone for being so supportive this 
past year and just helping me get through it.   
Let's just all take one day at a time and enjoy it as it comes.  Have a 
very safe and happy 2021!!!  I look forward to spending it with all of 
you. 
 
Measure twice. Cut once.  Curse.  Repeat. 
 
Jeanie 

 

January 
Bonnie McCarty  3rd 
Marie Breslin   22nd 

Clare Gray-Bayne  26th 
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Challenges, Mary Alice:  Remember the 2020 challenge is due in Jan. The list of items you must include is: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snip it 

Several members are continuing to make dog and cat beds. 

Please collect your scraps (free of paper) and bring to Pernie at 

our monthly meetings. Thank you!  
 

Program / Class  

 
 Challenge and exchange of fabric will end 
in January. Be sure to bring them to the 
meeting 

Feb—Red 

March—Green 

April—Orange 

May—Blue 

June—Yellow 

July—Brown 

August—Beige 

Sept—Dark Purple 

Oct—Pink 

Nov—White 

Dec—Lilac 

Jan--Black 

Dawn Kelly 

Marie Breslin 

Colleen Rosatone,  

Michele Jackson 

Jan Lipsky 

Pernie Gilbert 

Anna Turek 

Chris Besser 

Carol Alicki 

Annette Paulson 

Robyn Eubanks 

Carol McBryde 

Elaine Stemetzki 

Connie Kight 

Trini Bowen 

Jeanie Jacobson 

Anne Morgan 

Beth Porkert 

Sandy Kruszewski 

Robyn Baldwin 

EXCHANGE 

Contact Robyn Baldwin (904)705-1048  

with questions or instructions 

 

CHALLENGE 

January: Travel and Trip Honeybee Guild Challenge 

This is a theme challenge. Anything goes as long as it falls into the theme. You can use travel fabric, make 

travel accessories, use destination fabric (for example: Eiffel tower for Paris).  

September: “Twenty-Twenty” Honeybee Guild Challenge 

 

• To mark the beginning of a new decade we are having a “Twenty-Twenty” challenge. Your project 

may be any theme that you wish, but it can be no larger than 20x20.  

• Your project must have at least one each of the following 20 items. The 20 items must be located on 

the front of your project. 

 
1. A square         8. A piece of felt  15. A piece of lace 

2. A rectangle     9. A bead   16. A piece of ribbon 

3. A hexagon  10. A button   17. A piece of rick-rack 

4. A circle (or something round) 11. A safety pin  18. A sequin or crystal 

5. A triangle     12. A word (any word)  19. Fancy stitch (machine or hand) 

6. The color red   13. A number (any number)  20. Embroidery floss or special thread. 

7. The color purple   14. Applique (machine or hand)   
 

Remember it is one of each item  

NO COMBINING (ex red, round, button). Finished challenges are due at the January 2021 meeting. 
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Honeybee Program Payment Policy 

 
For workshops, there will be a $20.00 nonrefundable deposit due at sign-up.  Sign-up will close 
when the class is filled, or two weeks prior to event, whichever comes first.  The deposit can be 
transferred to another member to take their place at the workshop. 
 
For retreats, a non-refundable deposit is due at sign-up.  The amount will be determined by the 
amount of deposit required by the venue. 
 
For bus trips, there will be a non-refundable deposit due at sign-up, to hold a place on the bus 
and reserve the event ticket.  Amount will be determined by the cost of the event and bus 
company deposit. 
 

All deposits will be refunded if the workshop or event is canceled. 
 
 

 

 


